
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We are reading a play for half 
of this week! The other half will be review, 
and we will take our Unit 1 Test over the 
next few days. NO SPELLING TEST this 
week! 
MATH:  
   *Two-Step Word Problems 
   *Chapter 1 REVIEW!! 
   *Chapter 1 TEST on  
     Addition and Subtraction!! 
ART: We will be making yarn pumpkins 
this week! They will be sent home with 
your child on Friday; look for them! 

We had a little set back in math last week, so we will hopefully be reviewing and taking the Chapter One 
test this week! This week, we are concentrating on the “R” in PRIDE. We will be learning more about 
Respect and Responsibility, so ask your child about it! Also, it has been a FANTASTIC MONDAY!!! Let’s keep 
this up the whole week!  Take a look at the new photos on our website!       --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:    *Friday, October 30 (End of Quarter One) 
*Thursday, November 5th (Early Out & Conferences) *Friday, November 6th (No School) 

October 26-30 

Keep in Mind… 
*We will be starting to take AR quizzes this 
week!  

**Monday, November 2nd is  
PRIDE MONDAY! Please have your child 
wear INDIGO (blue-purple) to promote 

INTEGRITY!!** 
*Our Halloween Party will be on Friday, 
October 30th. If you would like to send 
(store-bought) treats with your child to 
share, that would be fine—gluten free is 
preferable! (Do not feel obligated, there will 
be plenty of snacks) He/she may bring an 
appropriate costume to change into during 
the day. 
 


